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Dear Parents/Carers 

Purpose of the School SEND Parent Forum:  Wednesday 07 May 9.00am 

If you’ve been noticing behaviours in your child that worry you — or if they seem to be finding everyday 
situations particularly challenging — this session is here to help. The aim is to gently unpick where these 
behaviours might be coming from, what they could be communicating, and to explore whether they might 
not be as "negative" or "challenging" as they first appear. Instead, they could reflect different ways your 
child is approaching problems, processing information, or managing daily tasks. 

This session will not focus on specific areas such as Autism, ADHD, or anxiety, as we have already held 
separate workshops on those topics. 

To ensure this forum is the right fit, we ask that you attend only if: 

• You have had ongoing concerns about your child’s development or behaviour over a sustained period, 

• The school is not yet formally involved in exploring these concerns further, 

• Or you feel that attending would help you better support your child at home. 

Following the meeting which will be led by the school's SENDCo, Mrs Bailey, you will have the opportunity 
to go into class and observe and support your child in their first-hand learning.  

We hope this session will offer you greater understanding and reassurance as you continue to support 
your child. 

If you would like to attend, please fill in the Google Form by Tuesday 06 May.  SEND Forum 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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